
     EYFS Newsletter Term 4  

Key dates for your diary  

Thursday 7th March - Reading 

Morning/Mother’s Day mini craft afternoon  

Tuesday 12th March Parents consultation  

Wednesday 13th March Parents consultation  

Wednesday 27th March End of Term for 

Caterpillar Class 

Thursday 28th March Dressing up for end of 

term (anything that grows) vegetable and fruit 

day 

Trip to the park date to TBC (butterfly class) 

Thursday 28th End of term 4 (Butterfly class) 

 

Curriculum 

Welcome back to Term 4! It is hard to believe that we are 
already halfway through the school year, and we are 
thrilled to welcome you back for this new term. 

It is wonderful to see that spring is finally on its way, 
bringing brighter and longer days. This term, we will be 
focusing on investigating changes in the environment 
and observing what grows and how. We are excited to 
announce that we will be setting up a vegetable patch 
and a mini sensory garden in EYFS school's backyard. We 
cannot wait to involve your children in this project and 
witness their enthusiasm for learning about nature and 
the environment. If you have any unwanted seeds, 
plants, large pots or garden ornaments to contribute to 
our garden, we would greatly appreciate it. 

We also have some exciting events planned, including a 
Mother's Day craft and reading afternoon, park visit as 
well as World Book Day celebrations. 

We will be kicking off our wellie walks on Thursday 
afternoons. (Caterpillar class alternative week) Please 
ensure that your child has their Wellington boots ready, 
as they will have the opportunity to explore nature and 
learn more about their local environment during these 
walks.  

Butterfly class will also be visiting Broomhill Park this 
term, with the date to be confirmed. 

We are looking forward to a busy and exciting term 
ahead, and we cannot wait to see what your children will 
achieve over the next few months. 

  

            

 

 

 

 
 

 

Home Learning 

 

Reading 

Your child will have their 'RWI Book Bag 

updated weekly with new books. Please 

remember to access RWI 

eBooks/homework with the codes inside 

their reading record.   

 

Please continue the fantastic job you are 

doing by reading regularly with your child.   

 

 

Tea Time Talks 

Thank you for your responses to the weekly 
Tea Time Talk questions. We will continue to 
post weekly questions that links to the 
children’s learning on Tapestry.  

 

PE    Reception Class 

Please remember that PE lessons are on Fridays. Children 

should wear their PE kit to schools.    


